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September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to share with you that our school and nursery will once again be taking part in Maths 

Week Scotland from 27th September – 30th September. This year, in line with our School and 

Nursery Improvement Plan, the focus is financial education and ‘a celebration of the importance of 

maths in our everyday lives’. Our Maths Champion and class teachers are busy planning and organising 

a variety of exciting, engaging and fun activities to enthuse our children in all things maths, but we 

would really like to involve our Netherlee parents and carers and we need your help please…. 

 

We would like to invite volunteer parents, carers and relatives to speak with the children about how 

maths ‘is everywhere’ and is crucial and relevant to all of our day-to-day lives and work. As always, we 

want to continue to promote a positive attitude towards Maths across our nursery and school. 

  

If you feel that you could share how your life involves financial education, decision making, problem 

solving, budgeting, planning or assessing probability and risk we would very much appreciate you 

volunteering to share your expertise, experience and knowledge.  Our children really enjoy seeing 

“real life adults” out with our school and nursery staff, they gain so much from these experiences and 

are always very keen to ask lots of questions! 

 

If you would like to talk to us about how you could help us during Maths Week, please simply contact 

us via email at SchoolMail@netherlee.e-renfrew.sch.uk by Friday 16th September. If you are unable 

to visit the school in person but are keen to share your knowledge and experiences, we would be 

delighted to arrange for you to speak virtually to classes over Google Meet. 

 

Thank you very much for helping us and for volunteering in this way, if you are able to.  

 

Lynn Sweeney  

 

Depute Headteacher 
 

 

mailto:SchoolMail@netherlee.e-renfrew.sch.uk

